
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Friday, October 9, 2020 10:10 AM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2020-10-09 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2020-0192 
 
-- Name -- 
Jeff Nethercott 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Attention OEB, 
 
I support the project redirecting lines to be along the existing roadways in our particular area and in 
general. Currently there are 2 lines that run through our property that will not be in use if this project 
goes through as presented. As part of this project will they be removing these old lines and removing  
unnecessary easements along with it? 
 
-- Attachment -- 
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